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Sports Evening 

Following the Government’s announcement on Monday, our planned whole school sports evening will now not 

go ahead. This is very disappointing on many levels but tackling Covid must be the priority if we are to get back 

to normality sooner rather than later. 

We will be celebrating sport through our special Schools Sports Day that Mrs Dennis is organising with Pete from 

A&U sports. All classes will get to enjoy sporting competitions within their bubbles and have lots of fun in the 

process! 

Thank you to Mrs Dennis and Pete. 

 

School Dates 

The end of term is fast approaching - as a reminder our last day of school is Wednesday 21st July and we will 

return to start the new academic year 2021-2022, on Friday 3rd September. 

 

New Staff member in September 

On our return following the Whitsun break, we held interviews for our new school administrator. I am pleased to 

say we have secured a lovely lady to join our school – Mrs Jennifer Lightfoot. Mrs Lightfoot will be in school over 

several days so Mrs Evans can assist in the office transition. 

Mrs Evans will be sorely missed by us all and although she is sad to say goodbye, she is also happy that we have 

someone who can carry on the great work in our busy office! 

 

End of Year Reports 

For your information we will be sending home your child’s school report on Wednesday 7th July. The report will 

be in a sealed envelope and is sent home via your child’s book bag so please look out for it! If your child is absent 

on that day, we will keep the report in the school office until they return to school.  

 


